
As a victim survivor, I STRONGLY OPPOSE this. The PEOPLE voted for this, not the government. WE the PEOPLE are who this 
affects. In most cases, DA's offer plea deals which takes Measure 11 off the table anyway. If anything, DA's should NOT be allowed 
to offer plea deals to violent offenders. My ex (Charles Lee Sherwood) got 12 months as a plea deal for sexual assault on his 
daughter who may have been as young as 11 or as old as 15, in what should have been a minimum of 8 years. He was arrested at 
least 3 more times to my knowledge after his release. Probation violation (wasco), assault (clark co, wa) and grand theft auto (CA) 
As a victim survivor, the government overriding what the PEOPLE have put in place, is a slap in the face to victims everywhere. This 
law isn't for the offender, it's for the victim. Please DO NOT do this.

Thank you!


